
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu .Johnston@vancouver.ca> 

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

"Dobrovolny, Jerry" <jerry.dobrovolny@vancouver.ca> 

Date: 9/ 11 /2019 10:05:09 AM 

Subject: Province Strategy for Broadway Subway Procurement 

Greetings Mayor and Council, 

As outlined in our memo to Counci l on August 21 on "SNC Lava l in Relationship with the City of Vancouver" we 
noted that SNC-Lavalin has withdrawn its bid to design and bui ld the Broadway Subway Project. We identified 
that further information wou ld be provided on the Province's strategy for procurement moving forward once 
it became available. The Province has released the following information bu lletin https://news.gov.bc.ca 
/ 20569 with further information their procurement strategy to maintain three proponents through the 
competitive process. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873. 7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




